
Item 11 

 

 

 

 July 13, 2016 

To: LAFCo Commissioners 

From: Martha Poyatos, Executive Officer 

Subject: Grand Jury Reports (Information Only) 

 

The 2015-16 Civil Grand Jury has issued the attached two reports about special districts. The 
report concerning the San Mateo County Harbor District does not require a response from 
LAFCo but is provided for your information. The second report examines the six independent 
sanitary districts in the County and requires a response from LAFCo by Tuesday, September 27, 
2016. Staff will include a recommended response on the Commission’s September 21 meeting 
agenda. 

Attachments:  A) The San Mateo County Harbor District: The Price of Dysfunction is Rising 

 B) San Mateo County’s Cottage Industry of Sanitary Districts 
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